
September 19, 2024 

Sojitz Corporation has committed to donate USD 10,000 in aid to the Vietnamese government to 

support relief efforts in areas affected by Typhoon Yagi (Typhoon No. 11), which struck Northern Vietnam 

on September 7, 2024. 

Our deepest sympathies go out to the victims of the typhoon, and we pray the affected areas make a 

swift recovery. 

Contact: Sojitz Corporation Public Relations Dept. hodo@sojitz.com 
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